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From: Jenny Young <REDACTED >  
Sent: 12 April 2022 09:56 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Transfer of Ravelston Park Pavilion and Land to the Blackhall Community Trust 
 
Dear, 
 
I am writing to express my support for the above mentioned proposal for the transfer of the 
Ravelston Park Pavilion and Land to the Blackhall Community Trust. The pavilion is old and unfit for 
the purpose as a children's nursery. The community trust's vision to create a better quality 
nursery environment and provide facilities for the local community and park users is excellent and 
well needed. 
 
Any negative impact on the local area is minimal and the piece of land requested is small 
leaving plenty of the park for other uses. 
 
Best regards, 
Jenny Young 
 
REDACTED 
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